
 

 

 

September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Hello my name is Gina Vitale and I am a Special Education/Career Development Teacher at 

North Allegheny High School.  During the 2015-2016 school year we will continue to provide 

students with in school/community based job sampling experiences.   

If you are interested please contact me over the next few weeks.  I know that I spoke to a 

few of you last year and have noted such.  The best way to contact me is through e mail as I 

teach my classes in the morning.  You could even just send me your number and I will 

return your call.  I look forward to working with everyone. gvitale@northallegheny.org or 

724-934-7200 extension 7320. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Gina Vitale   
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